
VETERANS
The American Legion believes that 
VA is a  System Worth Saving. 

The specialized care that veterans 
receive is unparalleled

In order to help the VA deliver 
the best possible care, The American 
Legion conducts town hall 
meetings and site visits to identify 
problems, challenges, and solutions.

Come share your VA experience at 
our next event:

SYSTEM WORTH SAVING
TOWN HALL MEETING

VETERANS
LET YOUR VOICES 
BE HEARD

The American Legion
 www.legion.org


	Time & Date: 7:00 PM, Sept. 19,2016
	Location: Argo-Summit
American Legion Post 735
6050 S. Harlem Avenue
Summit, IL 60501


